Submission ID: 27397

| am now have and always have had a fundamental objection to the proposed Waste Water Treatment Works relocation.
Simply put there is no operational need for this immensely expensive proposal. By their own admission Anglian Water
state that there is no need for this relocation and it appears that it is just for the profit of the company at the expense of the
taxpayer. Indeed the current Treatment Works was upgraded to 'Future Proof' it. The proposals fly in the face of the
principles surrounding the use of green belt land even if there had been an operational need to move the treatment works.
| am very pleased that the Save Honey Hill Group have put together very cogent and convincing arguments against the
proposals and commend them to you.



